UNITED STATES D (S (DFOH

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20855 \
\
\

JUN 8 1389

Mr. Carlton E. Thorne, Director

Office of Nuclear Export and Import Control

Bureau of Oceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs

U. S. Department of State

Washiagton, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Thorne:

Enclosed please find a letter from Poco Graphite, Inc. dated June 1, 1989,
requesting the withdrawal uf export license application XMAT0323.

Please reflect this withdrawal in your records.

Sincerely,

/%ll/rwl\nﬂ'.'hteé‘sor;. Assistant Director

for International Security
Office of Governmental and Public Affairs

enclosure:
Ltr, dtd 6/1/89
(XMAT0323 - Brazil)

cc w/Enclosure:

T. Hart, DOE

N. Martin, DOE

R. DeLaBarre, DOS
M. Rosenthal, ACDA
6. Brubaker, DOD



